RECEIVED

By OGC/CELA at 7:19 am, Dec 06, 2023

LAW OFFICE OF JOHN FOGARTY, JR. 4043 North Ravenswood, Suite #226 Chicago, IL 60613 (773) 549-2647 (phone)

December 5, 2023

Via FedEx and email to cela@fec.gov

Federal Election Commission Office of Complaints Examination & Legal Administration 1050 First Street, NE Washington, DC 20463

Re: MUR 8110

Dear Acting General Counsel Stevenson:

I received notice from your office by email on November 28, 2023, that the American Coalition for Conservative Policies ("ACCP") and I have been named in an Amended Complaint in the above-referenced MUR.

I respectfully request an additional thirty (30) days, through and including January 12, 2024, to respond to the Amended Complaint on behalf of ACCP and on my own behalf. This request is sought primarily on the grounds that my office is engaged in numerous matters throughout the month of December related to ballot access for the March 19, 2024 General Primary Election in Illinois. In addition, the Amended Complaint is extremely lengthy, and will require much time and effort to properly respond. For these reasons, additional time to file a response is requested.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

/s/ John Fogarty, Jr.

John G. Fogarty, Jr.

JGF:mm